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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

TO: Corey Adams, Interim City Clerk 

 
FROM: Frank S. Milazi, CFO  

 
DATE: October 8, 2020 

 
SUBJECT:    Resolution Establishing Moratorium on Special Event   
                                    Permits  

 

 

CONCLUSION 
The City Council desires through this Resolution to place a temporary moratorium on 
the City’s acceptance and granting of new applications for special event permits for the 
duration of Georgia’s COVID-19 related Public Health State of Emergency. 
 

BACKGROUND 
The City of South Fulton as well as governments across the world are responding in an 
emergency capacity to an outbreak of a respiratory disease caused by novel 
coronavirus (“COVID-19”). On September 30, 2020, Governor Kemp signed an 
executive order (Executive Order 09.30.20.01) extending Georgia’s Public Health State 
of Emergency due to COVID-19. The number of new cases and related deaths are 
increasing daily throughout Fulton County and all of Georgia. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT 
There will be no financial impact to the FY21 budget and/or FY21 fiscal year 
appropriations/allocations. 


